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Hello Anchors!  
 

I am Lizbeth Suarez and I am this year's President-Elect! I attend Rabun 
County High School. We come together as a club to reach out to others in 
need. Anchor Club is all about helping others in our community which is 
what I strive to do in my everyday life.  

Lizbeth 

 

Hello Anchors! 
 
 I'm Sarah Justice and I'll be your Georgia District Anchor President for 
the 2020-2021 school year. I'm from Franklin County, and we are so 
excited to start this year of service for our community. While I've been a 
part of many clubs in my high school career, Anchor has been the most 
rewarding of them all. I'm so glad to be able to lead an organization like 
this one; it's fulfilling to be able to inspire other students to lead a life of 
service. 
 
After the incoming officers met to plan for the 2021 Anchor Convention, I 
believe that the upcoming year will be a promising one for Anchor. We've 
planned a fun theme with exciting workshops and engaging activities. 
This officer board is dedicated to ensuring this convention will be one to 
remember! 

Sarah 

President-Elect 
Lizbeth Suarez 

suarezsanchezlizbeth@gmail.com 

President 
Sarah Justice 

sarahjustice99@gmail.com 

Secretary 
Simon Burger 

2021seburger@franklin.k12.ga.us 

Convention Chair 
Abigail Page 

Abigailpage21@gmail.com 

Northwest Region Chair 
Collin Burdett 

collinmcb03@gmail.com 

 

Northeast Region Chair 
Perrin Floyd 

perrin.floyd@icloud.com 

 

Southwest Region Chair 
Vivi Schuyler 

vschuyler2021@gmail.com 

East Central Region Chair 
Sydnee Belle Eubanks 

sydneebelle18@gmail.com 

2 0 2 0  –  2 0 2 1  

D I S T R I C T  O F F I C E R S  

Anchor Coordinator 
Tammy Dalton 
706-614-6144 (C) 
tdalton12967@gmail.com 

Asst. Anchor Coordinator 
Mary Turner 
706-498-2318 (C) 
turnerma@elberton.net 

 

2 0 2 0  –  2 0 2 1  

D I S T R I C T  R E G I O N  

O F F I C E R S  

Anchor President 

Anchor President-Elect 

ANCHOR CREED 
 

Realizing that in unity there is strength, we, as members of the 
Anchor Club, are resolved: 
 
To work together in friendship and loyalty; to render service to our 
home, school and community, knowing this course will take us 
over a sea of happiness; to steer our ship of life by the bright stars 
of Hope and Faith; to follow words of guidance from parents, 
teachers, and Pilot friends, for those, as gleams from the 
Lighthouse of Truth, are of wisdom, to set full sail through 
channels of achievement which lead us to the port of success; 
and, when our ship of life is tossed by the tempests of 
misunderstanding and the angry winds of injustice we will cast our 
Anchor of courage, wisdom, and trust to hold us fast. 

Southeast Region Chair 
Makayla Sears 

kaylaissweet03@gmail.com 
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Let’s Meet Our New Anchor Board… 

Anchors Aweigh Page 2 

NW Region Chair 
Collin Burdett 

 

Greetings!   I am Collin 

Burdett, a Junior at Roswell High 

School.  I was a Navigator in middle 

school and I have been an official 

member of Anchor Club since 

Freshman year.  I am looking forward 

to serving as Northwest Region Chair in 

the upcoming year.  I am really proud of 

our spectacular Service Projects such 

as Blessings in a Backpack, Georgia 

Artists With DisAbilities and monthly 

events with Young Adults Club, an 

Adaptive Program sponsored by 

Roswell Recreation Department.  I am 

honored to serve on the Georgia 

District Anchor Board, and hope to see 

everyone at Great Wolf Lodge in 

February for our awesome Anchor 

Convention! 

 

 
 
Hello Anchors! My name is 

Sydnee Belle Eubanks and I am the 2020-2021 
East Central Region Chair. I am a current 
senior at Gatewood School in Eatonton. I was 
elected President of my class, and I am the 
President of my school Anchor Club this year. I 
enjoy spending my time being on my school’s 
varsity volleyball, basketball, track, and soccer 
teams. In addition to Anchor, I have grown up 
working with my grandmother and our local 
Pilot Club with different projects. They have 
instilled in me the importance of community 
service. I am so honored to be the East Central 
Region Chair! 

EC Region Chair 
Sydnee Belle Eubanks 

 

 
 

Hey y’all, my name is Perrin 
Floyd and I am your 2020-2021 Northeast 
Region Chair. I am currently a junior at Franklin 
County High School and I serve there as the 
President-Elect. Along with anchor I am in my 
third year of cheering and second year of 
student government most recently serving as 
Class President. I’ve been a part of Anchor 
Club for three years now and it has taught me 
many valuable lessons, one of them being 
leadership. Leadership is important to me 
because you always need to have someone in 
charge otherwise you’re a ship lost at sea. I 
look forward to this adventure with you and 
can’t wait for the many memories ahead! 

NE Region Chair 
Perrin Floyd 

SW Region Chair 
Vivi Schuyler 

 

 
 

Hello Anchors! My name is Viviana 
“Vivi” Schuyler and I am your Southwest Region Chair. 
I am a senior at Bainbridge High School where I serve 
as the President of the Anchor Club. I am also active in 
FCA, Interact Club, and Honor Society. I enjoy 
competing in Cross Country, Track, and Swim. I love 
the team atmosphere in both extracurricular clubs and 
sports. Although this school year is starting out 
differently, I am looking forward to working with my 
fellow Anchors to stay relevant and impactful in our 
community. Despite the “unknowns” that may present 
themselves this year, I am confident that God will 
provide opportunities for all of us to serve one another 
in love and glorify Him. I am beyond excited to meet 
you all at State Convention!! 

 

 
Hello My name is Makayla Sears. I am a junior 

at West Laurens High school. I cheer for varsity basketball during 
the winter and I am in the raider brigade during the fall. I hold the 
highest position that a student can be given, which is 1st 
lieutenant. I also volunteer at different events including baseball 
games, giving food to the less fortunate, and giving toys out 
during Christmas and that's just to name a few. I'm in FCCLA and 
most importantly Anchor club. Anchor club has given me 
leadership skills, new friends, and the most important trait that I 
have which is a desire to give back. I was ecstatic to become 
West Laurens High School chair men. Cannot wait to attend 
Anchor convention with all of you and see all the great things you 
and your school have accomplished. Hope to see you there. 

SE Region Chair 
Makayla Sears 
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A New Year in Anchor! 
 

I am humbled at the opportunity to serve as the Georgia District Anchor 
Coordinator this 2020-21 year.  There is so much to share and so much to 
learn from one another. I look forward to working with both Anchors and 
Advisors over the next year as we build greater relationships within our 
communities to Do More, Care More and Be More!   
 

Please be a jewel and make sure that I have the correct contact 
information for your club.  I will need both the Anchor Coordinator and your 
Anchor Advisor’s contact information, along with a copy of your club roster. 
 

****Club dues are due by November 1st*** 
 

Our Georgia District Officers and Region Chairs met via Zoom on August 1, 
2020 to plan the Anchor year with myself, Mary Turner, and the Pilot DAC. 
The input that Anchors and Advisors shared on evaluations from last years’ 
experience was greatly taken into consideration during the planning.  
 

I wanted to share a few of the exciting highlights of the meeting. The 
Anchor leaders elected to go with a Disney Theme with the title of 
“Anchors….A Magical Night on a Carpet Ride”. Plans are underway for an 
icebreaker on Friday evening with a Lip Sync contest this year.  Workshops 
were named as Self Defense, Arts & Crafts (bring back the hospital art!), 
Financial Planning/Budgeting, and Zumba. In regard to food at the 
conference, we have been able to negotiate and resolve all the bullets 
noted on the evaluations at no additional cost. There will be a hot breakfast 
to include bacon, eggs, and home fried potatoes.  Desserts are on all lunch 
and dinner menus. No sandwiches on the menu. 
 

Hi I’m Mary Turner.  I’m excited to serve as the Assistant Anchor Coordinator this year. In case you do not 

know me I would like to share a little about myself. I joined Pilot in 2002. I am a member of the Pilot Club of 

Elberton. I have served as President, President-Elect, and Secretary of our club.  I have worked alongside 

Anchors since 2007. I love working with Anchor’s because they are our future leaders and Pilots. I’m 

looking forward to a fantastic year working with this Anchor Board. 

Mary 
turnerma@elberton.net 

Anchor Secretary 
Simon Burger 

 

Howdy Anchors, My name is Simon Burger and I will be your state 
secretary for the 2020-2021 Anchor year. I’m from Franklin County, where I’m an 
active member in our Anchor and Beta clubs, as well as an Athlete playing football, 
wrestling, and soccer. However, as an Anchor I love our message, to serve others, 
that is a message and lesson that all great leaders must learn. As Anchors, we are 
called to be leaders in not only our clubs, but also in our schools and communities. 
As I say this I want you all to know we’ve planned a wonderful state convention for 
you all. We’ve tried to aim this year at being more Anchor friendly allowing not only 
Anchors the most time at the water park, but also giving Anchors more 
opportunities to learn valuable skills and do charitable work. I hope that you all 
have a wonderful year in these rambunctious times and I can’t wait to see you all at 
our 2021 Anchor state convention. 

 

 
Hello there, Anchors! As your Convention 

Chairperson, it’s an honor to introduce myself to you all. I’m a 
senior at Rabun County High School; in addition to being 
involved in Anchor, I’m also a member of HOSA - Future 
Health Professionals, International Thespian Society, a One 
Act cast member, and I participate in Literary! I hold a special 
place in my heart for Anchor Club, though. I love the ability to 
help my community on both a small and large scale, and 
Anchor Club has given me ample support in doing just that. I 
more than appreciate everything that Anchor Club has 
allowed me to do, and I look forward to being able to serve 
you all in the coming year. 

Anchor Convention Chair 
Abigale Page 

District Anchor Coordinator 

Anchors decided to put focus on collecting trial size toiletries for a Veteran’s 
Project called “Stand Up for Stand Down” and the Homeless Day Services of 
Advantage Behavioral Health.  It was also voted to continue collections of pull 
tabs for the Ronald McDonald House.  These are very worthy causes to invest 
in, so let the collections begin! 
 

We talked through the request to gain more time at the water park.  A 
resolution was we ask each Advisor to investigate the option to plan to arrive 
to the conference on Friday morning to allow most of the day at the waterpark 
before Friday evening events begin. Additionally, Sunday, after the 
conference ends, is available for more water park fun as the fees cover time 
currently noted as 9am-10:30 pm daily.  Knowing this ahead of time can give 
opportunity to plan ahead to get the best bang for your club’s buck. 
 

I ask that you start encouraging your Anchors to start planning right away to 
attend our Annual Anchor Convention at Great Wolf Lodge in LaGrange, GA 
scheduled for February 26-28, 2021. Information on registration is attached to 
the newsletter and on our website. 
 

Your recommendations have given us an opportunity to plan an even better 
experience than we had before! If you have any questions, suggestions, or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to call me at 706-614-6144 as your input is 
valuable to the success of our year! 

Tammy 
tdalton12967@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
“There are amazingly wonderful people in all walks of life; some familiar 
to us and others not. Stretch yourself and really get to know people. 
People are in many ways one of our greatest treasures” 
     ……Bryant H. McGill 

 

Assistant Anchor Coordinator 

https://www.brainyquote.com/authors/bryant-h-mcgill-quotes
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“Anchors Aweigh” 
 

The Georgia District Newsletter “Anchors Aweigh” is published 4 times a year in 
September, November, January and March. 

 

We would like to spotlight your club in our next edition of “Anchors Aweigh.”  Please send us your news on 
special awards, projects, fund-raisers or other activities of your Anchor Club.  Photos are also welcome. 
 

Send articles to tdalton12967@gmail.com and copy to kajorge@yahoo.com.   
 

Please make copies and share “Anchors Aweigh” with your Anchor Club members.  If lack of money for 
photocopying is a problem, print a few copies and pass around at your next meeting. 

 

Attention: 
Anchor Sponsors/Advisors 

Anchor Coordinators of Pilot 
Clubs 

 

In order to get timely information 
timely to the Anchor Advisors and 
Pilot Anchor Coordinators, We 
need your correct information.  If 
you have not already done so, 
please e-mail your updated e-mail 
address, mailing address and 
phone number to Tammy Dalton at 
tdalton12967@gmail.com. 

 

ANCHOR CREED 
 

Realizing that in unity there is 
strength, we, as members of the 
Anchor Club, are resolved: 
 

To work together in friendship 
and loyalty; to render service to 
our home, school and community, 
knowing this course will take us 
over a sea of happiness; to steer 
our ship of life by the bright stars 
of Hope and Faith; to follow 
words of guidance from parents, 
teachers, and Pilot friends, for 
those, as gleams from the 
Lighthouse of Truth, are of 
wisdom, to set full sail through 
channels of achievement which 
lead us to the port of success; 
and, when our ship of life is 
tossed by the tempests of 
misunderstanding and the angry 
winds of injustice we will cast our 
Anchor of courage, wisdom, and 
trust to hold us fast. 

 

 

Georgia District Anchor has 

a Facebook page. Please go 

and like us on Facebook.  

This is a place where you 

can share your service 

projects and programs.   

Hello Anchors!  Welcome to a new year and get ready for lots of fun and excitement.  I am Susan Harbin, 
2020-2021 Georgia District Governor.  My theme this year is “Treasuring Pilot and Anchor Service” with the 
emblem of pearls and shells.  I do treasure each of you as you work together and serve your communities 
through Anchor projects.  This year looks a little different due to the pandemic, but you can still accomplish 
much serving in your schools, nursing homes, animal shelters and other places that you support.  I encourage 
you to work closely with your sponsoring Pilot Clubs as we can learn from each other.  I also encourage you to 
attend Anchor District Convention in February 2021 at the Great Wolf Lodge in LaGrange, Georgia.  Last year 
was our first year at Great Wolf and we learned a lot.  This year we will be back bigger and better.  It will be a 
fun convention with new opportunities for seeing old friends and making new friends in the process.  Your 
officers are planning a fun time with great workshops and activities.  I look forward to seeing photos and 
updates throughout the year telling of your projects and activities. 
 

Treasuring each of you, 

Susan 
Susan Harbin 
susanharbin59@gmail.com 

 

Anchor Convention 
February 26-28, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

LaGrange, GA 

“Anchors… A Magical Night on a 
Carpet Ride” 

Convention Theme 

GA District Governor 


